David H. Armstrong,

Take note that the Nigerian Government entered into a mutual agreement with the South African Government that your fund valued at $10m be transfered to you directly from South Africa here due to the lapses in the Nigeria Government and its failed state so we advise you to state your banking details for the transfer to be carried out in your behalf by tomorrow morning directly from here in South Africa.

Thank you,

Mr E L Kganyago

Deputy Governor,

Federal Reserve Paying Center

Email:payingcenterf@gmail.com

